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IT'HE PRIME MINISTER

I should like to express my most sincere thanks for
the very generous donation to the South Atlantic Fund enclosed
with your letter of 4 August which I have now seen on my return
from a short holiday. am greatly moved by the strength of the
support of the Bermuda Government and people and for the encouragement

and solidarity you have shown by this remarkable gesture.

Please convey to the Government and people of Bermuda my

personal appreciation and that of the British Government.

With all good wishes.

The Honourable John W Swan, J.P
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